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CIRCULAR TO ALL REGIONS.
Dear Everyone,

Here are the provisional Minutes of Conference for your comment
and correction, together with copies of Pat Tucker's paper on the Criminal Laws
Amendment Act which was not available in sufficient quantities at Conference.

A transcript of the full discussion on the franchise can be made
available to anyone who wants it. This was not included in the Minutes as
it would have made them very much longer than they already are.

You will see from the Minutes that there are a number of issues
about which Regions should concern themselves over and above the four
proposed campaigns, but I would like to draw to your attention the suggestions
made by Bunty Biggs in connection with U.I.F, which unfortunately got lost
when Rev. Jacobs arrived.

I must tell you that having read through the Minutes I came to the
conclusion that the Black Sash is an incredible band of women doing an
incredible job of work.

I shall be writing & more detailed circular as soon as we have had
our meeting about the campaigns and as soon as I am gble to reach some
conclusions about the Fund Raising Bill, which may well create problems for us.

In the MEaﬂﬂhilalg%tg%paEH remember such practical matters as
information for the Wassenaar/- see previous circular and whether or not you
want us to order more Black Sash badges. This will depend on whether or not
your members want to wear them regularly, which I personally think is a good
idea.

Love,

e



